November l6th, 1925.

Dept. of Zoolegy.

The Dean,
Paculty of Arts,
MeGill University.

Dear Dr., MacKay:-

Zoology 1M (Premedical Zoology)

With reference to your letter of today's
date snd in anticipation of the conference to be called
by the Prineipel, it may be useful te explain that the

point about the Premedical Zoology Course in the Arts

Faculty is that fhere has heen no change frem the Course

when it was given under the Faculty of Medicine.

Yours very truly,

(SIGNED) ARTHUR WILLEY,




